
 
 

–Call for Participation– 

 
Youth-4-Elbe 
 

Design the “Youth-4-Elbe” T-shirt 
 
 

In September, the new German-Czech youth camp will take place. Some of you 

will participate for the third time. To create a shared identity, all 

participants shall receive a T-shirt, that has been designed by the 

teenagers. 

Therefore, we call for the participation of the pupils of the participating 

schools. Everyone can take part in the competition. Group projects are 

possible, too. 

Whether a picture, a logo or…, everything is possible. Only your creativity is 

your limit.  
 

But please keep in mind: 
The Elbe as an ecological, cultural and living space is the connecting element of 

the “Youth-4-Elbe” and, therefore, should be present in your designs. 
 

Deadline: 18 June 2010  

 
The designs can be sent in as a picture by e-mail (lebendigeelbe@duh.de) or as 

drawings by mail.  

You will decide, which design will win. You can vote for your favorite designs 

online from 23-30 June 2010. 

The design that receives the most votes, will be put on our “Youth-4-Elbe” T-

shirt. 
 

We hope for numerous entries and are looking forward for your 

creative ideas! 
 
 

In case of questions, please do not hesitate to contact: 

Deutsche Umwelthilfe e.V., Ines Wittig, Project coordinator „Youth-4-Elbe“, Poststr. 7, D-06366 

Köthen, Tel.: +49 3496 210009, Fax: +49 3496 210008, E-Mail: lebendigeelbe@duh.de 

 


